
 

 

  

This half term our theme is Memory Box 

Communication 
 

Our focus will be on 
stories that reflect 

childhood and family; 
feelings of love and 

acceptance; and 
developing ‘self’. 

 
Each week will have a 

focus story and have the 
opportunity to experience 

this daily.  

My World – Science 
 

We will be exploring with 
and using our five senses; 
hearing, sight, smell, taste 

and touch.  
 

We will also be practising 
identifying the body parts 

associated with these 
senses- our ears, nose, 
tongue, skin and eyes. 

 

 

Reasoning 
 

We use lots of 
opportunities throughout 

the day to develop key 
skills in: 
Number 

Thinking and problem 
solving 

Functional time 
Space Shape and 

Measure 
and 

Construction/ building 
 

 
 Understanding Me and My 

Relationships 
 

Who is important to us?  
This half term we will look 

at pictures of ourselves, our 
key staff in school and our 

loved ones at home.  
Some of us will work on 

categorising these pictures 
and identifying who is in 

them.  
  

My World – Humanities 
 

Memory Box 
Understanding my 

relationships, working with 
others, accessing, and 
enjoying public spaces, 

finding individual interest 
and how we function in the 

world. 

Creativity – Art 
 

 Curious cubes. 
We will be choosing our 

favourite sensory  
materials to create cubes 
of different sizes. These 

cubes will reflect our 
personal preferences and 

be individual to us.  
 
 

Creativity – Music 
 

This half term we will 
making sounds with our 

bodies and making 
percussion instruments to 
explore rhythm and pulse. 

 
  

Physical Development 
 

Catching, throwing and 
rolling activities galore.  
We are starting to apply 
our gross motor skills to 
some simple games to 

build accuracy.  

My World – Food 
Technology 

We will be rolling and 
kneading. Pouring and 
mixing. Spreading and 

sprinkling. And exploring 
the five senses of food. 

All whilst visiting the 
memory box of favourite 


